
WE WILL MISS OUR DEAR FRIEND

PRO TOWELS MOURNS THE PASSING OF SHEILA WARE
ABBEVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA – October 28, 2022

It is with deep sadness and profound grief to 
announce that Pro Towels has suffered a major loss 
due to the death of our beloved employee Sheila 
Ware.  

Sheila has been with Pro Towels for 29 years and 
throughout the many years in the industry she has 
brought pure joy to everyone around her! She was 
truly loved by many and will never know how much 
happiness she brought to us and our customers. 
Anyone who had the pleasure of working with Sheila 
can attest to her passion and commitment to her 
profession. 

Sheila was our Large Quotes Specialist and was known 
to parade around with a set of purple and gold pom 
poms (LSU colors) shaking them and celebrating all 
over the office once she got a big order. She wore her 
heart on her sleeve, gave our team energy and was 
someone you can always count on. 

Sheila was a huge part of Pro Towels! Her positive 
attitude, commitment to her craft and desire to be of 
service to others will truly be missed. Her passing will 
affect the Pro Towels family immensely, but we will 
continue to carry on her legacy by continuing to 
provide a high level of service and making our clients 
smile!

Sheila was the heart and soul of 
the Pro Towels Family and brought 
a smile to work everyday

Kevin Nord CEO of Pro Towels 
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